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Recently Deceased     
 

Michael Mallon (Eglish, formerly 
Reaskmore) 

 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to meet the 

pastoral needs of the people of the Parish through 

fostering a more active involvement in living out 

Christ’s mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each Parish 

member and the contribution each can make to the 

building up of an active and caring community. 

Mass Schedule for Week Beginning 27th/28th February  
Second Sunday of Lent 

Mass will be celebrated via webcam at the following times:  
 
 

Sat 27th Tullyallen 7.00pm  Kieran Mc Caul also Anthony Donaghy 
Sun 28th Tullyallen 11.00am  Nicola Murray  
Mon 1st Mar Tullyallen 7.30pm  Ellen & Joseph Corr & Dec’d Family Members also   
      Bridget & Owen Mc Cool & Dec’d Family members 
Tue 2nd Mar Tullyallen 10.00am Brenda Bartley 
Wed 3rd Mar Tullyallen 10.00am Hugh & Mary Quinn  
Thurs 4th Mar Tullyallen 10.00am Tom Pete Daly 
Fri 5th Mar Tullyallen 7.30pm  Hughie Mulgrew 
Sat 6th Mar Tullyallen 10.00am Damian & Martin Kilroy 
Sat 6th Mar Tullyallen 7.00pm  Peter Mc Caul 
Sun 7th Mar Tullyallen 11.00am Annie, Barney, Michael & Agnes Gormley also 
      Aloysius Kelly 

Act of Spiritual Communion 

My Jesus, 

I believe that you are present in the Most Holy Sacrament. 

I love you above all things, and I desire to receive you into my 
soul. 

Since I cannot at this moment receive you sacramentally, 

come at least spiritually into my heart. 

I embrace you as if you were already there and unite myself 
wholly to you. 

Never permit me to be separated from you.  Amen. 

 

Priests in Pastoral Area 
 
Ballygawley:   Fr Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 8556 7096     
Aghaloo & Carnteel:   Fr. Cathal Deveney    Tel:  8555 7212     
   Fr. Dermot Mc Caul  Tel:   3756 8288 
Beragh:          Msgr Colum Curry     Tel: 8075 8206     
   Fr P.J. Mc Crory         Tel:  8075 8344                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

Archdiocese of Armagh 
 

Website  www.armagharchdiocese.org 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
 

Thank You                                                                      
A very sincere word of thanks and appreciation 
to all those who made their parish contributions             
during the week. In these challenging times your 
support and solidarity means a great deal.              
Weekly Collection   £680.00                        
Standing Orders  £310.00                    
Online Donations  £30.00                

Donate Online 
We now have an online facility to assist    
anyone who may wish to support our parish at 
this time.  To access this facility visit 
www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate                          
“Donate to our Parish” button.                                                      
A step by step guide is provided.                               
Thank you to those who have already made  
use of our online donation facility. 
 

Parish Draw 
Our February draw winners were: 
£100 No 159  Joe Cunningham 
£50 No 256  Pat Mc Bride 
£50 No 67    Brian Mulgrew 
 

Trocaire                                                                               
Every year Trócaire asks for your help during 
Lent to fund lifesaving programmes around 
the world. Families like Awut and Ajak’s in 
South Sudan need your support  now more 
than ever. Trócaire are appealing to you to 
continue your support this Lent. Resources, 
prayers and videos are available on 
www.trocaire.org   Trocaire boxes are 
available in each of our churches.  The 
contents of each and every Trócaire box, no 
matter how small, come together to make a 
significant difference.  

Food /Fuel Support 

If anyone needs support with food or fuel at this 

time please contact 07746092096 or email 
glena@meyouandthem.org  
Anyone who could provide support by 
donating food, coal, sticks or oil stamps 

should contact Nuala Hanna on 07909966409.  
All donations would be very much 
appreciated. 
 

 

 

Prayer by Telephone 
The Sisters of Mercy at "Bethany" House of 
Prayer, 34 Point Road, Dundalk, welcome any 
person who may wish to request prayer, 
especially during these difficult times.  
Telephone 00353 (42) 9331602, from 9am to 
9pm daily. One of the Sisters will be happy to 
listen and pray with you. All requests are 
confidential. 
 
Life in the Spirit Seminars 

Armagh Parish Holy Spirit Prayer Group are 
hosting the Life in the Spirit Seminars in St 
Malachy’s Church, Armagh during the coming 
weeks on Tuesday evenings at 8pm. The 
programme continues as follows:                                                                                                                                            
Tues 2nd March: Archbishop Eamon Martin will 
speak on “New Life”                                                                   
Tues 9th March: Geraldine Parkes will speak on 
“Receiving Gods gifts”                                                          
Tues 16th  March: Fr Gerry Campbell will speak 
on “Baptism in the Holy Spirit”                                              
Tues 23rd March: Bishop Michael Router will 
speak on “Growth in the Spirit”                                                    
Tues 30th March Teresa Lappin will speak on 
“Transformation in Christ”.                                                      
People are encouraged to join via St Malachy’s 
Church Webcam http://armaghparish.net/st-
malachys-church-webcam/ on each of the 
evenings and especially during the season of 
Lent, to help deepen their faith and to grow in 
knowledge and love of God. As we prepare for 
the Seminars, we pray for the speakers and for 
all who will take part, that the Lord may touch 
the hearts of all. 
 
Mushroom Factory 
Anyone wishing to register a complaint with 
DAERA about the foul smell coming from the 
Northway Mushrooms compost factory on the 
Aughnagar Road should email: 

sarah.mcgeough@daera-ni.gov.uk  
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